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AAF Engineering Meetings are for the benefit of AAF Association members.  The Association 
recognizes that non-members may wish to attend a meeting before they decide to join.  Therefore, 
non-members are welcome to attend one meeting without joining the Association.  After that, they 
must join the Association to participate in future meetings. 
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